
Superintendent’s Highlight of the Week  

May 13, 2016 

The Mattlin Drama Cadets did it again!!!  Is it possible that this level of performance can come from 
middle school students?  The hard work and talent of all involved was evident from the minute the 
curtains opened as we sat in awe of the costumes, sets, 
singing and dancing.  Mr. Bonica and his team has 
managed to thrill all by finding new ways to produce this 
very familiar fable.  I am still trying to find out how Merry 
Goldfarb achieved the rags to riches transformation of 
Cinderella right before my eyes!!! 

 

 

 

Every member of the audience was caught up in 

the fairy tale and wanted to see Cinderella fill 

those glass slippers.  

There is a lesson of good triumphing over evil that 

has been translated in this simple story over the 

ages. 

 

 

Yes the Mattlin Cadets have confirmed once 

again that it’s all possible. Good things are 

happening every day in POB schools !!! 


